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NLTA MEDIA ADVISORY  
RE LEADERS FORUM ON EDUCATION 

St. John’s NL… The Newfoundland and Labrador Teachers’ Association is hosting a virtual Leaders Forum 

on Education on Monday, February 1, 2021 at 7 p.m.

Teachers and residents who are concerned about our public education system are invited to hear the 

provincial party leaders state their positions and plans on education in the province. All four party leaders 

have been invited to attend.

The Forum will be moderated by Dr. Kelly Blidook (https://www.mun.ca/posc/People/blidook.php).

Members of the media are welcome to view the forum virtually.

The event will be live streamed https://live.webcastcanada.ca/go/nlta and available on the NLTA’s Facebook 

page. Interpretation services will be provided for persons who are deaf and hard of hearing.
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For further information contact:

Jennifer Tulk, NLTA Communications, Tel: 682-3751(cellular); jtulk@nlta.nl.ca

https://www.mun.ca/posc/People/tomblin.php
https://live.webcastcanada.ca/webcast/live/6017a07f-373b-492d-afb3-757e8ffe8fa5



